## **Prince Charles Community**

P.O. Box 34157, Kingsway Mall Post Office, Edmonton, AB T5G 3G4

August 22, 2012

The City of Edmonton
Transportation Dept
Attention: Audra Jones / Tyler Golly

Re: Prince Charles Transportation Management Study Notice of Expression of Interest

Pursuant to discussions we have had concerning traffic issues in Prince Charles and preliminary findings of Edmonton Police Service and The City's Traffic Safety Unit, we believe a formal review of transportation matters in our community is warranted. A summary of issues was previously provided to your department for your review.

On behalf of the Prince Charles Community League, signatures are enclosed to support this request representing over 25% of our community households. There are additional forms circulating through our community that are anticipated to be completed and available to Transportation personnel before the end of the month.

Should you require additional information or have the need to communicate with us further, please contact the undersigned at 780 757 7746 or by email at <a href="mailto:rjacob@shaw.ca">rjacob@shaw.ca</a>

Thank you

Ron Jacob

President

Prince Charles Community League

Copy: Councilor Kim Krushell